
Begin forwarded message: 
From: Albert Sabir <asabir@verizon.net> 
Subject: Fwd: Masjid Expansion Neighbor Note 
Date: April 9, 2019 at 9:07:52 PM EDT 
To: akilic@urbanearchitects.com, imam@thenationsmosque.org, Khafi M 
kknoxmcdowell@gmail.com 
 
ASA. Email from tenant verifying information sent to Dec. 1, 2018 Washington Tenants, Property 
Management for 1513 4th St. NW 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Scott Kaplan <scottskaplan@gmail.com> 
To: admin <admin@thenationsmosque.org>; asabir <asabir@verizon.net> 
Sent: Sat, Dec 1, 2018 11:59 am 
Subject: Masjid Expansion Neighbor Note 
 
Hi Albert,  
 
I hope this note finds you well. This is Scott Kaplan. You knocked on our 
door last weekend and we had a lovely conversation about the Mosque 
expansion.  
 
As I mentioned, we're only tenants here and don't have direct access to 
the owner. However, I wanted to provide you with the email address we 
use to contact them (tenants@rentalsolutions.org). I've also sent them a 
note with your contact info in case they have questions. 
 
My fiance and I have lived here for just over a year. We love the street and 
being neighbors - your congregants (sorry, I don't know if that's the right 
term!) are all polite and friendly. Best of luck on your construction project!  
 
Please feel free to email me or stop by again if you need anything! 
 
-SK	
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